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For Immediate Release         March 24, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Public’s Help to Locate Stolen Vehicle  
  
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the community’s help with any information 
regarding a vehicle theft that occurred on March 20, 2023 at the Home Depot parking lot in Porter, 
Texas.    
 
The vehicle is described as a tan 2001 Chevrolet Silverado bearing Texas license plate HNX9512.  
The bed of the truck is painted primer gray.   
 
The White Ford pickup truck in the top left of the picture is the suspect vehicle used to carry the 
secondary person assisting in the theft.  It is described as a 2003 Ford F-250 with a black cattle 
guard on the front.   
 
If anyone has information on either of these vehicles or their whereabouts, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers 
at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case #23A081591.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Walker, Specialist  
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
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